
University of Arkansas Community College at Batesville 
Special Cabinet Meeting 
July 14, 2022 / 2:30 p.m. 

IH 104 
Minutes 

Present: Dr. Anne Austin (via Teams), Mr. Bruce Hankins, Dr. Zach Perrine, Dr. Brian Shonk, and Mr. Heath 
Wooldridge 

Dr. Shonk called the meeting to order at 2:30 p.m. 

Dr. Brian Shonk and Dr. Holly Smith addressed the need for increased supervision and oversight of the nursing 
and allied health programs.  In accordance with UACCB Operating Procedure 220.1, Hiring Procedure, section II. 
A. 1. c. Dr. Smith made a motion to offer Ms. Becky Warren the position of the newly created position of Dean of 
Nursing and Allied Health.  A second was made by Mr. Zach Perrine.  After discussion, the motion was 
unanimously approved. 

Dr. Shonk requested the three remaining academic Division Chair positions be retitled as Dean of General 
Education (Mr. Doug Muse), Dean of Career Education (Ms. Jeanette Youngblood), and Dean of Workforce 
Education (Dr. Zach Harber).  There was no objection and Cabinet members were asked to think about the 
proposed titles. 

The meeting adjourned at 2:58 p.m. 

 
Respectfully submitted by Jodie Hightower. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


